On Wed, May 13, 2020 at 3:29 AM Bobby Rositer <puptent6(@gmail.com> wrote:

Hope all our Lousy Cooties are well and getting through the Pandemic. My thoughts
are with you all.

I have attached information on the D5 Cootie website and how to get to it. You
can tab the Cootie History to see how we got to where we are now. And the
April 2020 minutes on website link reporting some thoughts on our way for-
ward. Plus we posted all the previous minutes I could muster up.
https://vfwpacificdists.org/di/viw/v2/default.asp?pid=67386

Cootie positions within District V are still open. And I need your help bring-
ing the Pup Tent back to Life.....

We are also making plans to have Video Conferencing in conjunction with
Scratches so you all can participate when travel is not an option. We are using
Google Meet at the moment with District and Post meetings. More to fol-
low>>>> So many of the position can be filled where you are not required to
travel and help our cause fulfilling the Cootie Mission.

We are planning our next Scratch in the month of August if our restrictions
are lifted.

* Location: Chiang Mai

» Date & Time: TBD

I want to thank Dave Borchers from Post 10217, (Korat) for updating our
M.O.C webpage. Our focus is getting Cooties the information that you all so
deserve.

"Please take care of yourself and God Bless you and your families during this
eye watering Pandemic."

Bobby Rositer, LM #42122

VFW Pacific Areas, District 5

Pup Tent 6 Seam Squirrel 2019-2020
"MAENG DAS "
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